March 2, 1959

¥Mr. Elmer J. Som

fon Developmsnt Company

258 Alerandersvilie-Belibrook Rd.
Dayten 59, Chio

Paay Mr. Son:

This is co inform you chat the preliminary drawings and
iayout of Plat 3 ares west of Mein Streer and South of Franklin has
been received and reviewed by our Planning Board.

This avea is comprised of two lot sizea - ome 12,500
sgauve feet aud the other 20,000 square faet. Simee the drawings
shiow the entire ares to contain lots of 12,500 square feec, we find
it necessary to veject the arsa which now calls for 20,0860 sguare
fesi; being chat portion veceatly acquired from Carl Limxweilley.

It is suggested that you submit applicaiion to the Appeal Boand for
& variguge from 20,000 square feet to 12,300 squave feet which i
sought for that portiom west of Virgimia Avenue and covering the 600
feer aloug the south line.

A copy of this letter is béiug forwarded to My, James

EKslsey.

Yours very truly,

Fraok L. Avaold

Pregident Centerville Plamning Board
FLA/vegs

og: Mr, James Kelsey



